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Route 441 South
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191
717 944 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

July 30, 1984
5211-84-2189

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch (
Office of Administration

|Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Fire Protection Request Review Fee

Your letter of June 25, 1984 provided information on fees for
approvals and denials of fire protection requests. Your review
of applications filed by GPUN for TMI-l found a $4,000.00 fee
was due for the review and approval of the alternate safe shut-
down capability.

Enclosed please find our check no. 00122682 in the amount of
$4,000.00 to cover the fee as requested.

Sincerely,

. D. ukill
Director, TMI-l
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Enclosure: Check no. 00122682
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